
CCS Staff In the Know

INSTALLMENT PAY CHANGE

As part of a statewide business system modernization, the
Department of Public Instruction eliminated their processing of
“Installment pay”; which is the method for 10-month employees to
receive their salary spread over 12 months. This has been
eliminated effective with the 2021-2022 school year. G.S.115C-
302.1(b), requires teachers be provided an option to receive their
10 month pay in 12 monthly installments. This applies to

employees that are 10 months with 1 month of extended employment as well (Assistant
Principals, coaches, etc….)  To align with the directions from NCDPI and state law, Craven
County Schools will be providing options for 10-month employees. Please review the Memo-
Installment Pay Changes carefully relative to installment options and the deadline of July
15, 2021 to submit the form to receive pay over the summer months in 2022.

Technology Updates:
Just a quick reminder that on June 2, we
are retiring the current tech request

https://www.cravenk12.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001zZ5YNYFpFFywHzy5rZNcw6jCpUJ6r5F7BuUtlrfSbzhKFRICPx4GX42o9QaesEUpTtGsCOlPr_qaz72l3TZD-UzGCGb6_crzKwP57bDayleXRo6Vfcdw7Y1wew_lmmux8YZLJIQVVQG3-hGxHfD02pf4i73Rxl7i72Met5bcxQyJAHjJLZCzyO9OglZNsDJsQbgycpcrqfrLX-x0o8gakA9T19o3Pyj-XKlWM6nI9zg=&c=TLfDZQq4Tbg6LAg3bn6KzwJ5vFzDu-FvlhrS7g-LirHd476d1CuW-g==&ch=16NxJhRV9sgVDrp5Z8BucqOTtnoiKkA80XLQK362TOjeCSWgd1NncQ==&jrc=1


system. On June 2, users will be
redirected to our new platform at
1to1Plus.cravenk12.org.  

Take a look at these quick tutorials if you
are still new to the site.

https://web.microsoftstream.com/channel/b425fa57-b727-433f-99b7-
0d9e373588e7

2021 Cumulative Folder Transfer Process 

The transfer of cumulative folders from elementary to middle and middle to high
will happen after summer school this year so that teachers have access to 504
and EC records and can add any final information regarding
promotion/retention. For information specific to school year 2020- 2021, please
review the 2021 Cumulative Folder Transfer Process 
 
Principals will need to coordinate this process with their data manager and school
counselor(s).   
For more information regarding the order for the contents of folders and the
documents that must accompany the folders from elementary to middle and
middle to high school, please visit the CCS website. School staff are reminded to
follow the Cumulative Folders Contents list and purge unnecessary items. 

Wrap Up Your Year in Canvas with the Canvas Year End Checklist! 

Visit https://bit.ly/EOYcanvas for more information. All previous PowerSchool
synced courses will disappear once the school year ends. This year’s data
rollover will be July 12, 2021.

K-5 Math Curriculum Adoption Feedback (Elementary Staff Only) 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1x0C6exeUOisR4M2FJcwF6um2e5m2jhhH/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cravenk12.org/Page/12699
https://www.cravenk12.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=22483&dataid=23842&FileName=Cum Folder contents 2021.docx
https://bit.ly/EOYcanvas


Please use the following link to review the curriculum information for our K-5 Math
Curriculum Adoption. 
K-5 Math Curriculum Information 
 
Use the rubric below to submit your feedback on each of our four vendors.   
K-5 Math Curriculum Rubric 
 
Please contact Jason Griffin, Director of Elementary Education, if you have any
questions.

Childcare for Employees 
 
Craven County Schools’ Early Childhood Programs have spaces available for
employee’s children ages 3 & 4 in our preschool classrooms. The cost is $100 per
week. If you are interested in childcare, please contact us at 252-244-3225 for
further details. 

Annual Student Update Information

As we are preparing for the rollout of Craven County
Schools online Annual Student Update, please
include in any of your remaining parent outreach
contacts information to encourage all your parents to
make sure they have a Parent Portal account set up for their child(ren). For
families who already have their Parent Portal accounts set up, it will make the
Annual Update process easier. If they do not have an account, the data manager
at each school can provide assistance in helping them get it set up. 
Families who have children at multiple school sites only need ONE Parent Portal
account as they can add multiple children to that one account. (Note: They will
need the school access code for each child at each school which can be provided
by the data manager).

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/15X8ZgN22u9osLiM80il30SDb-IJCzWqM?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/mdwk4Grmk9MD3N7z6










Facebook Live with NC Central Admissions- Pathways
After High School



NC Countdown to College: Free Application Week --
Save the Date!



For the list of all participating colleges and details about all the Countdown to
College, visit www.cfnc.org. 
 
The Class of 2022 students are encouraged to register now for the Next Step
Junior Program. Prepare now for the fall college application and FAFSA season.

Last week's Families in the Know was distributed on Friday, May 14th.
To view this publication click here

Follow us for the latest:
 ​  ​  ​  ​

http://www.cfnc.org/
https://www.cfnc.org/next-step-program#:~:text=If you are considering a,ahead of your senior year.
https://conta.cc/33MHFxP
https://www.facebook.com/CravenCountySchools/
https://twitter.com/cravencoschools
https://www.instagram.com/cravencountyschools/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-o10NXHxs9lQWRKt07Jnjg

